ANNAPOLIS

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff, City Manager
Date: May 15, 2024

Subject: R-26-24: “WORLD BICYCLE DAY”

Purpose of legislation
The purpose of this legislation is for the City of Annapolis recognizing World Bicycle Day on

June 3, 2024, and acknowledging on this day the uniqueness, longevity, and versatility of the
bicycle as a simple, affordable, reliable, clean, and environmentally sustainable means of
transport.

Impact of legislation on operations
The City has been supportive of the increasing embrace of bicycling and other modes of

alternate transportation by the public. World Bicycle Day is a good opportunity to encourage
awareness in the public and build support.

Impact of legislation on staffing
This resolution will not impact staffing needs in the City.

Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager



